
Giessner, John

From: Yerokun, Jimi -
Sent: Monday, September 13. 2010 6:58 AM
To: " Giessner, John; Gibson, Kathy
Cc: (.) Valentin, Andrea
Subject: RE: INFO-FW: Response - PERIODIC MEETING WITH COMMISSIONER OSTENDORFF

Yes it will. By the way Jack, the SOARCA Steering Committee is made up of the deputy office directors in
NRR, NSIR, NRO and RES and one deputy RA, Cindy. We try to keep them aware of the critical project
activities such as rolling out the draft documents.

Jimi T. Yerokurn

From: Giessner, John
Sent: Monday, September 13, 2010 7:06 AM
To: Yerokun, Jimi; Gibson, Kathy
Subject: INFO-FW: Response - PERIODIC MEETING WITH COMMISSIONER OSTENDORFF (?6J •ER

OD interest in SOARCA. I'm sure our comm. plan will address this.

John (Jack) Giessner
Executive Technical Assistant (on rotation)
EDO Office
301-415-2176 office

From: Weber, Michael
Sent: Saturday, September 11, 2010 11:05 AM
To: Leeds, Eric
Cc: Sheron, Brian; Giessner, John
Subject: Response - PERIODIC MEETING WITH COMMISSIONER OSTENDORFF O

Yes

From: Leeds, Eric
To: Weber, Michael
Sent: Sat Sep 1108:58:33 2010
Subject: Re: FYI - PERIODIC MEETING WIT"H COMMISSIONER OSTENDORFF

Thanks mike. Are we planning to provide the key messages and soarca findings to all the ODs before we go public? I
want to be prepared - its gonna be a big deal.

From: Weber, Michael
To: Borchardt, Bill; Boyce, Thomas (OIS); Dapas, Marc; Ash, Darren; Dean, Bill; Collins, Elmo; Leeds, Eric; Greene,
Kathryn; Haney, Catherine; Howard, Patrick; Dyer, Jim; Johnson, Michael; Reyes, Luis; Virgilio, Martin; McCrary, Cheryl;
Miller, Charles; Zimmerman, Roy; Satorius, Mark; Sheron, Brian; Wiggins, Jim
Cc: Mamish, Nader; Andersen, James; Landau, Mindy
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Sent: Fri Sep 10 12:39:49 2010
Subject: FYI - PERIODIC MEETING WITH COMMISSIONER OSTENDORFF -OU 5 1 I ALN•A )

I IC U SE 0 ýSl ý RNAL M

Outside of Scope

The Commissioner raised a concern from last Friday's Commissioner Assistants briefing on SOARCA and
noted an impression among the Commissioners that the staff was deferring SOARCA and putting off
interactions with the Commission. I explained in some detail how we would share the draft report with the

Commission in October, why we were deferring public release of the draft SOARCA report to improve it before
public release, and how development of the report aligned with other initiatives that were underway, such as
development of a recommendation on whether to conduct a level Ill PRA and identification and assessment bf

policy issues associated with the SOARCA results and path forward. The Commissioner noted that he intends

to participate in the briefing that Commissioner Magwood has requested on SOARCA in the near future.
[Subsequent to the meeting, I passed the Commissioner's concern along to Brian Sheron and Bill Borchardt;

we intend to send up a Commissioner Assistants note to clarify the staff's path forward following the
Commissioner Assistants briefing].

Outside of Scope

That's all.

Mike
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Michael Weber
Deputy Executive Director for Materials, Waste, Research,
State, Tribal, and Compliance Programs
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

301-415-1705
Mail Stop 016E15
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